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Be involved and have your voice heard
The community of Colorado City belongs to all of us and your input is important. The Colorado City Metro District Board of Directors meets every second Tuesday and last Tuesday of each month at 6:00 pm.  Every meeting has time set aside for citizen input. In the past the time slot for Citizen Input was toward the end of the meeting. The board has now moved the citizen input time slot up on the meeting agenda so citizens no longer have to sit through a two-hour meeting to voice their concerns. 
Protect YOUR sewer system
There has recently been a rash of sewer issues within the district. Business owners with grease interceptors need to make sure their interceptors are working properly and are cleaned/ pumped out regularly. Homeowners and renters please do not put grease or oil down the drain and only human waste and toilet paper should be flushed down toilets. It has been reported that grease, oil, eggshells, coffee grounds, sanitary products, wipes and other items have been found in blocked sewer lines.
Drop- Box
For your convenance, a secure 24/7 drop-box is located on the north side of the CCMD office to pay your district bill. You can also pay by phone (719-676-3396) or online at www.coloradocitymd.colorado.gov.
Golf Course
Time to dust off those golf clubs, warmer weather is on the way! Call the Pro Shop at 719-676-3341 or visit the website at www.Hollydotgolf.com for details.
Parks and Recreation 
Keep your kids and yourself active! The Parks and Recreation Dept. offers a variety of activities all year for all ages and game nights at the Rec. Center. Contact the Rec. Dept. at 719-676-3059 or colocityrec@ghvalley.net for additional information.
New Website
The Metro District will be unveiling a new website soon. For now, you can continue to use www.colocitymd.colorado.gov. or www.coloradocitymd.org 
Colorado City Architectural Control Committee 
A reminder! Colorado City is controlled by covenants. Please check the covenants before construction or placement of accessory buildings (sheds, storage containers, etc.) Most units have specific requirements for such. The Covenants are on the CCMD website or available by calling the CCMD office. If you have questions can e-mail colocityccaac@ghvalley.net.  
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